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March 20, 2018 
 
Mayor Nelson Santos 
2021 Division Road  
North Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9 
 
Re: Safe Cycling Education Fund 2017-18 
 
I am pleased to inform you that The Town of Kingsville has been approved for 
$7,500.00 in funding through the Safe Cycling Education Fund to support cycling safety. 
 
The Safe Cycling Education Fund will provide over $400,000 to support 62 communities 
throughout Ontario to deliver safe cycling education initiatives. These initiatives range 
from the development of safe cycling public education materials to the delivery of safe 
cycling or road safety training programs, supporting the implementation of 
#CycleON: Ontario’s Cycling Strategy. 
 
I want to thank you for your continued commitment to improve cycling safety in Ontario. 
Promoting safe cycling in communities across our province helps to promote active 
lifestyles and works to promote cycling as a healthy mode of transportation for all 
purposes.   
 
If you have any questions, please email safecyclingeducationfund@ontario.ca and 
ministry staff can assist you. Ministry staff will follow-up with your program staff in the 
coming days regarding final reporting requirements.   
 
With warm regards, 

 
 
Daiene Vernile 
Minister 
 
 
c:  Steve Harlow, Assistant Deputy Minister 
 Andrew Plancke 
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